
 

October 25, 2016 

Greetings:  

The American Society of Civil Engineers Student Chapter of West Virginia University 

Institute of Technology (WVU Tech) invites you to mark your calendars for our 52nd 

Annual ASCE Fall Technical Conference.  This year’s conference is scheduled for 

Thursday, November 17, 2016, and will be the last time the conference will be held on the 

WVU Tech campus in Montgomery WV.  We would like to invite all professionals, TECH 

graduates, and friends to come join us for the conference and to reminisce about the 

Montgomery, WV campus.   

Online registration that can be found on our university home page at 

http://www.wvutech.edu, or via the direct link   

https://wvutechasce.wufoo.com/forms/52nd-wvu-tech-asce-fall-technical-conference/. 

This one-day conference will cover five distinct aspects of Civil Engineering industry.  

Five (5) Professional Development Hours are available for participating in all of the 

conference activities. Dean Z. Torbica, College of Engineering, will have a briefing about 

WVU Tech’s current status and the future plan regarding the Beckley campus.  

Please help us to distribute this conference invitation to your colleagues.  If you have any 

questions or need further assistance, please contact our student chapter president, Cody 

Webb, at 304-205-3432 or our chapter faculty advisor, Dr. Horng-Jyh “Tigra” Yang, at 

304-442-3834. 

We hope to see you at the 52nd Annual ASCE Fall Technical Conference! 

Sincerely, 

Tigra Yang  
Horng-Jyh (Tigra) Yang, Ph.D., P.E. 

Assistant Professor, Department of Civil Engineering 

West Virginia University Institute of Technology 

E-mail: hoyang@mail.wvu.edu 

Tel: 304-442-3834 
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